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June 26, 2025 

Courtney Dozier  
Acting Director  
Broadband Equity, Access, and Deployment Program  
National Telecommunications and Information Administration 
cdozier@ntia.gov   
 
RE: June 6, 2025 BEAD Restructuring Policy Notice  
 
Dear Mrs. Dozier,  
 
The Delaware Department of Technology & Information (DTI) submits this letter to request an Initial 
Proposal (IP) correction pursuant to the June 06, 2025, BEAD Restructuring Policy Notice. This letter 
requests incorporation of the terms of the Notice into our IP.  DTI confirms that it must modify its 
previously approved subgrantee selection process to conform to the terms of the Notice. It will also take 
all other actions needed to conform the implementation of its BEAD award to the requirements 
contained in the Notice.  DTI will submit a budget modification to accompany this IP correction request.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
/s/ Kim Siegel 
 
Kim Siegel  
BEAD Manager 
Delaware Department of Technology & Information 
 
cc: Brooke Barron, NTIA 
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